Author name: L. Keeler

Date of submission: Monday, 16 April 2018

Submission: Dear Councillors - We implore you to reject this licensing amendment. We are a local family living on and as you are aware the surf at Catho can be very dangerous. Our 8 year, 5 year old and all of their friend regularly swim in the creek lagoon when the surf is too rough. There is no ocean pool at Catherine Hill Bay, so there is no where else for children to swim and play safely. Allowing sewage disposal in this waterway will endanger public health. PLEASE DO NOT ALLOW IT!